
 
 
 
The Jerome Village Bar & Grille has implemented the following precautions and policies to be 
strictly adhered to for the safety of our patrons and staff, aligned with government and CDC 
guidelines and best practice recommendations by the Ohio Restaurant Association. The continued 
operation and hours of the restaurant are subject to change based on each and every patron’s ability to follow 
these guidelines to help keep you, your family, and your neighbors safe.  

  
 All tables are spaced at least 6 ft. apart from one another and will be sanitized between each 

use. We will not have any shared condiments or table tents on our tables. 

 Groups will be limited to ten or fewer people, and bar patrons must be seated in order to 
receive service. Strict capacity guidelines will be utilized.  

 Reservations are encouraged during this time of transition, but not required. Call the 
restaurant at 614-733-0006. 

 We will have floor markings at the host and carry out stations and will require guests to wait 
in their car or outside the doors while waiting for carry-out or in the event the restaurant has 
reached capacity.  

 We will be offering digital versions of our menu and a provided QR code. We have sanitized 
menus available as well upon request. 

  
 Hand sanitizer stations will be available throughout the dining room. 

  
 Face coverings are encouraged for all patrons while moving around the facility, but not while 

dining.  
  

 All staff members have been fully trained on our new procedures and the importance of 
keeping our patrons safe and are required to be in a mask and have their temperatures taken 
prior to their shift. 

 

 Our management and staff will be closely monitoring to ensure all safety precautions are 
followed and social distancing is being practiced.   

 
 
 
 


